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TO:  Jeff Dillion, Director, MOA Parks and Recreation 
  Teri Peters, Supervisor, MOA Parks and Recreation 
  Mayor Mark Begich 
  Terry Cummings, NECC Park Committee Chair   

FROM:   Peggy Robinson, President Northeast Community Council, 333-1831 

THRU: Dean Syta, Secretary Northeast Community Council, 337-7331 

SUBJECT: Creekside Park Improvements 
 
The MOA has a legislative grant of $9600 designated for improvements in the Creekside Park.  At 
the April 19, 2007 general membership meeting of the Northeast Community Council (NECC), the 
NECC Parks Committee reviewed the NECC CIP and discussed the appropriate use of these 
funds for park improvements.  In order to use these funds, the MOA needs a resolution from the 
NECC specifying the desired use of the monies.  Accordingly, the following motion was made: 
NECC April 19, 2006 Motion (1):

The NECC supports the following improvements within Creekside Park: 
1) Screen, improve the appearance of, or relocate the connex storage unit; 
2) Install additional gates on the softball field to improve off season access to 
     this part of the park; 
3) Provide new roofing for the softball field dugouts. 

After appropriate discussion amongst the membership, the motion passed; 30 in favor, 0 
opposed, 1 abstaining. 

 
A secondary, supporting motion was also made: 
NECC April 19, 2006 Motion (2):

The NECC supports “clean and green” activities at Creekside Park, to include the potential 
removal of the tennis court backboard. 

 
There was general consensus that the tennis court background was a target for graffiti, and along 
with brush in the area afforded hiding places.  Removing brush, and removing or relocating the 
tennis backboard would improve this situation.  This motion passed; 30 in favor, 2 opposed, 1 
abstaining. 
 
We ask that you act upon this motion as warranted in the interests of the NECC and the 
community of Anchorage as a whole.  Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Signed:         This day: 
 

_____________________________________________________________________ 
Peggy Robinson, President  NECC 
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